Halloween Costume Collection

The YMCA of Metropolitan Denver
Is collecting “gently used” costumes (infant — adult sizes) for
distribution to families in need.

Costumes will be accepted through Wednesday, Sept. 29t!
Please contact Cindy Charlton, Southwest YMCA Board of Advisors, directly or
drop-off your costumes at the Southwest YMCA.



